
SPELLING BEESPELLING BEE
Students from 1st to 8th were the ones who, last Monday, October 23rd,

participated in our first internal Spelling Bee contest. They prepared
themselves by studying a vocabulary of 35 words from 1st to 4th
graders and 70 words for the students from 5th to 8th graders. 

We were very excited and surprised to learn about this great ability to
memorize and demonstrate the ability to spell words in another

language. Those who visited this activity were able to live this pleasant
experience.


